PRITCHETT WATER SUPPLY
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by
3670 ST HWY 155 S
GILMER, TX 75645-8063
903-734-5438
Fax: 903-734-4497

February 21, 2017
Dear valued member of the Pritchett Water Supply Corporation,

We are sending you this notice to ensure you have accurate information about our water corporation for our
upcoming election. We have been made aware that a website, membersofpritchettwater.com, as well as a
Facebook page under the same name, have been created by an organization that is not affiliated with the Pritchett
Water Supply Company. While the website contains some documents obtained from the Pritchett Water Supply
Corporation please note that it is nof an official Pritchett Water Supply Corporation website.

You may also have received election related materials and information from the organization that created this non-
affiliated website. These materials note an address of P. O. Box 1471, Gilmer, TX 75644. Please note that Pritchett
Water Supply Corporation did not send this information and does not officially endorse any of the candidates
running for position of board director. The address for Pritchett Water Supply Corporation is 3670 ST. Hwy

155 S., Gilmer, TX 75645.

In the next few days you will receive a ballot in the U.S. Mail with instructions on how to cast your official

ballot. This ballot mailing will also contain a postage paid envelope addressed to our official election auditor,
Karen Jacks & Associates, P.C., P. O. Box 3167, Longview, TX 75606. Karen Jacks & Associates and the Water
Supply Corporation’s address are the official addresses to use when returning your ballot. Furthermore, only ballots
sent to one of these two addresses (or those ballots cast in the secure ballot box located at the designated offices or
in person at the Pritchett Water Supply Corporation, Annual Member’s Meeting) will be accepted.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the office of Pritchett Water Supply Corporation at
903-734-5438.

Sincerely,

Pritchett Water Supply: Corporation



